
TO: Board of Administration for the     From: Amy Dickinson 
Federated City Employees’ 
Retirement System (FCERS) 

SUBJECT: Margaret Barajas – Disability  Date: August 26, 2024 
Application Withdrawal 

FOR INFORMATION ONLY 

Ms. Margaret Barajas submitted an application for disability retirement to the Office of 
Retirement Services (“ORS”) on January 28, 2022. The application was agendized on the August 
6, 2024, Disability Committee Meeting agenda.  

On or about August 2, 2024, ORS received an email notification from Ms. Barajas, via her 
attorney Mr. Ulises Aguirre, informing ORS that she would like to withdraw her disability 
retirement application.  

At the August 6, 2024, Disability Committee Meeting, the Federated Disability Committee made 
a motion to accept the withdrawal of Ms. Barajas disability application with prejudice and 
recommend to the Board to take the same action. The motion passed by roll call vote. 
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